
August 2024 HBR Update 
 

 
 
Save the Date! 2025 Open Enrollment Sept. 30 to Oct. 25, 2024 

  

 

Open Enrollment trainings for HBRs was 
held in July. If you missed it, the information 

shared can be located on the Plan’s 
, where you can access the website

presentation and listen to a recorded 
version of the webinar. 

has been updated with  websiteThe Plan’s 
2025 Open Enrollment information. More 

resources will be added in the coming 
weeks.  

 

  

HBR Open Enrollment Resources  

Check out the following resources available to you now to start communicating with your 
employees about Open Enrollment and the outreach events available to them prior to 
and during Open Enrollment. 

• Open Enrollment Flyer 
• Open Enrollment Upcoming Events 
• Printable List of Aetna Bus Tour, Webinars and Telephone Town Halls 

The State Health Plan, along with Aetna have carefully organized the bus/van tour 
based on membership data and availability of space. To ensure all members have 
access to important information, the Plan is offering webinars and Telephone Town 
Halls during evening hours. Additionally, members will be receiving information in the 
mail regarding Open Enrollment and the Aetna transition. 
  

 

Group Billing Schedules 
Premium invoices for State Health Plan coverage are billed one month in advance. As 
you are aware, effective Sept. 1, 2024, Group Premium Billing will migrate to iTEDIUM. 

https://www.shpnc.org/hbrs/training-and-development?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/2025-oe-hbr-flyer/download?attachment&utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/2025-oe-hbr-flyer/download?attachment&utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/upcoming-events?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/upcoming-events?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/open-enrollment-documents/2025-oe-active-outreach-events-grid/download?attachment&utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/documents/open-enrollment-documents/2025-oe-active-outreach-events-grid/download?attachment&utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update


Bill generation at iTEDIUM will occur on the same day of the month as your invoice is 
currently scheduled with Blue Cross NC. 

If you are interested in changing your bill generation date on or after your October 2024 
invoice (which will run in September 2024), you may begin submitting those requests 
now. 

The process for changing your bill generation date is: 

• Request must be sent to GroupBilling@itedium.com and will be received in 
iTEDIUM’s ticket system (Zendesk) 

• HBR will receive an automated email from iTEDIUM’s ticket system 
acknowledging receipt of the request. 

• Groups should indicate on the request if the invoice date change is: 

• a one-time occurrence 
• for a specified period of time 
• for all future billing 

• Request should be received at least 5 business days prior to the current bill 
generation date. 

• The account must be in good standing and paid current. 

Within 24 business hours of receiving the request, iTEDIUM will respond with one of the 
following: 

• Confirmation with approval and notification that the bill date has been updated. 
• Denial with reason why: 

• Not received at least 5 business days prior to the current bill generation date. 
• Account not in good standing and paid current. 

  

 

October 2024 Invoices 
As a reminder, all premium payments are due by the first of the effective month. 
Employing units are required to pay as billed. 

As of Sept. 2, 2024, payments will no longer be accepted in the eBilling portal and will 
only be accepted through the new Group Premium Billing platform. 

HBRs will be responsible for managing dual billing systems. Please log into the new 
Group Premium Billing platform to access and pay your October 2024 premium invoice. 
HBRs will have view-only access to eBenefits for invoices prior to October 2024 starting 
Sept. 2, 2024. 

mailto:GroupBilling@itedium.com


Retroactive balances in the eBilling portal will be transferred to the new Group Premium 
Billing platform. Debit balances (retroactive balances) will appear on the “Fees and 
Other Services” tab of your current invoice with the description “eBilling Adjustment.” 
Credits will be shown as an “Adjustment” in the “Payment History” tab. 

For any billing questions, please contact iTEDIUM at GroupBilling@itedium.com. 
  

 

HBR Login Issues & Concerns Regarding Group Premium Billing 
New logins for the Group Premium Billing platform will be provided in August 2024 to 
HBRs who have completed the iTEDIUM Group Premium Billing training. If you do not 
receive an email with your new login credentials and have completed a training session, 
please check your spam folder to ensure it hasn't been filtered there. 

If you are still unable to locate the email, please contact iTEDIUM at 
GroupBilling@itedium.com.  

For assistance with reactivating disabled accounts or gaining access to either eBilling or 
the Group Premium Billing platform, please complete an access request form. 
  

 

Reminder! Tobacco Users Can Get a Head Start on Open 
Enrollment! 
Employees who are tobacco users and want to earn their monthly premium credit for 
2025 don’t have to wait until Open Enrollment this fall. They can take action now to save 
money throughout 2025! 

Tobacco users can attend a tobacco cessation counseling session at their Primary Care 
Provider’s (PCP) office for FREE to earn a lower premium for 2025. They have until 
Nov. 30, 2024, to take action. (Note: If employees combine their tobacco cessation visit 
with another service, there may be a copay.)  

This convenient employee option means there’s no need to wait for Open Enrollment in 
October to secure their monthly premium credit for 2025. 

How it works: 

• After employees visit a PCP for their tobacco cessation session, the provider will 
submit a claim on their behalf. To ensure they receive credit for their visit, 
employees should upload their office visit summary to the “Document Center” 
located in eBenefits, the State Health Plan’s enrollment system. They should 
make sure to request a copy of their summary during their visit. 

• This option is ONLY for tobacco users who want to reduce their monthly 
premium by $60 per month in 2025. 

• If employees are NOT tobacco users, they will simply attest to that online 
during Open Enrollment, Sept. 30 to Oct. 25, 2024. 

mailto:GroupBilling@itedium.com
mailto:GroupBilling@itedium.com
https://shpapplicationportal.shpnc.org/HBRRequest/
https://www.shpnc.org/ebenefits?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update


• During Open Enrollment, they will need to attest during the online enrollment 
process. This step is critical to ensure employees receive the lower premium for 
2025. 

  

 

Eat Smart, Move More, Weigh Less 
(Active Members) 

Eat Smart, Move More, Weigh Less is a 15-week weight management program 
delivered online in real time by a live Registered Dietitian (RDN) instructor. Lunchtime 
and evening classes are available beginning the week of Sep. 1. 

Active State Health Plan members who live in North Carolina are eligible to participate 
at no cost with the code GNC2024. Click HERE to register and to see available class 
times. 

  

*Active State Health Plan employees can register at no cost. Retirees covered by 
Humana are not eligible for the discount. Employees will be asked to enter their State 
Health Plan subscriber ID number and a claim will be filed for their participation in the 
program. 
  

 

Eat Smart, Move More, Prevent Diabetes 
Eat Smart, Move More, Prevent Diabetes is a 12-month, CDC-recognized Diabetes 
Prevention Program delivered online in real-time by a trained lifestyle coach. Lunchtime 
and evening classes are available beginning the week of Sep. 8. 

State Health Plan members who live in North Carolina are eligible to participate for 
only $30, with a full refund for completing the program and tracking requirements. No 
coupon/voucher code is needed. Click HERE to register and to see available class 
times. 

In addition, you can visit the State Health Plan website for more health and wellness 
resources. 
  

 

https://esmmweighless.com/
https://register.esmmweighless.com/wl/enroll-information.php
https://esmmpreventdiabetes.com/
https://esmmpreventdiabetes.com/enroll/
https://www.shpnc.org/?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/health-wellness?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/health-wellness?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update


  

  

 

 

  

 

     

https://www.facebook.com/SHPNC/
https://www.instagram.com/nchealthplan/
https://www.eatingwell.com/crustless-spinach-goat-cheese-quiche-8658590
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/events/niam/index.html


  

  

 

Eligibility and Enrollment Questions: 855-859-0966 

Prescription Questions: 888-321-3124 

For questions on this newsletter, e-mail: ppo.inquiries@nctreasurer.com 
  

 

  

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=53246876&msgid=402219&act=OJA9&c=1308304&pid=1786419&destination=http*3A*2F*2Fppo.inquiries*40nctreasurer.com&cf=19875&v=1852a07c16282a606767c415fbc3427be9e2eb3670285141ca260180ad0434cd__;JSUlJQ!!HYmSToo!Zp7rzKKUbgdccWpJ8n2I4ytNKToqYDC844amCuD0FzUYa6qcWq812ntM5bQvrstZiPX8bAT6jB0Ho7JUsLS8X-WTHU6dLhXACA$
https://www.shpnc.org/blog/2021/10/29/sign-receive-text-messages-state-health-plan?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=August+2024+HBR+Update
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